
NOTICE TO BID 
 

Town of Tylertown 
Tylertown Water Plant - Generator Project 

Tylertown, Mississippi 
 

 
Sealed bids for a new generator at the Tylertown Water Plant located at College Street, 
Tylertown, MS 39667 will be received by the Town of Tylertown until 2:00 PM local time 
on Wednesday, April 19, 2023, at the City Hall located at 308 Beulah Ave, Tylertown, 
MS  39667 and shortly thereafter will be opened and publicly read. 
 
The work involved in the project includes the installation of a new generator at the 
Tylertown Water Plant as described in the project Construction Drawings and Contract 
Documents.  All documents required for bidding purposes may be obtained from Dungan 
Engineering, P. A., 1574 Highway 98 East, Columbia, Mississippi 39429, (601) 731-
2600.  A non-refundable deposit of $50.00 is required at the time of request for 
Construction Drawings and Contract Documents.  A copy of the Contract Drawings and 
Documents may be examined at the office of Dungan Engineering, P. A., 1574 Highway 
98 East, Columbia, Mississippi 39429.  
 
Bid preparation will be in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders bound in the 
Documents.  The Town of Tylertown reserves the right to waive irregularities and to 
reject any and/or all bids. 
 

  
     Town of Tylertown 

 
 By:/s/    Mr. Ed Hughes                 Mayor 

               
 
 
Advertise on: 
 
March 16, 2023 
March 23, 2023 
 


